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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry and members of the Legislative Health Care, 
Insurance and Financial Services Committee,
My name is Michelle Welch and I live in Hermon, Maine and I am here to testify 
strongly against LD 227, An Act Regarding Health Care in the State. The entire bill is
disturbing and irresponsible at the very least. Parents and legal guardians rights will 
be stripped. A bill of this magnitude should not be put through by a few. 
I respectfully ask you not to pass this bill until further public knowledge input is 
implemented.
Sincerely, 
Michelle Welch


